

31st October, 2011

Matt Steeves
Environmental Scientist,
Stantec Consulting Limited
40 Highfield Park Drive, Suite 102
Dartmouth N.S.
B3A 0A3

Dear Mr. Steeves:

A copy of your letter to Mr. Andrew Giles of Brunello Estates, concerning the Water Quality Monitoring Results, was provided to the Halifax Watershed Advisory Board Members as an Information Item prior to their meeting on 19th October, 2011.

Having reviewed this document, the Board members asked me to write and compliment you on your report. The Board appreciated the comprehensive nature of the study – and also the style of the text which permitted even the less scientific among us to follow the explanations! We look forward to receiving similar reports in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Original Signed by Chair

A. Ellinor Williams, Chair, Halifax Watershed Advisory Committee